
 

 
Meeting Announcement for County Website 

 
 
A Community Input Meeting will be held on Monday, November 12, 2012 from 5:30 pm until  7:00 pm 
(in open house format – drop in at any time during the meeting) to discuss a the proposed revised Westfall 
Subdivision located on Lystra Rd. and Jack Bennett Rd.  The meeting will be held at the Offices of 
Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP located at 128 Hillsboro St., Pittsboro, NC, 27312 in the historic Hall 
London House.  The proposed subdivision will consist of 242 lots on approximately 308.5 acres, with an 
average lot size of  .54 acres, with lots proposed to be served by County water and a publicly regulated 
wastewater treatment system.  A representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, 
and all interested parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback.  A location of the property to be 
subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and the proposed development plan are available 
below.  Please contact Ginger Warner at 919-463-9940 x117 for more information.   
 

    Directions to Meeting 
 

The Law Offices of Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP are located at 128 Hillsboro St. in the historic Hall-
London House which sits on the corner of Hillsboro St. and Thompson St.  The building is located on the 
East side of Hillsboro St. approximately two blocks north of the Pittsboro traffic circle.  It is the first 
house on the right as you leave the traffic circle heading towards Chapel Hill. 
 
 
  


